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 Friday 4th October 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Year 5 trip to Winston Churchill School 

 

Year 5 classes will be visiting Winston Churchill School in Woking to take up their 

offer of a free of charge experience in their newly built Planetarium around the 

theme BEYOND OUR SKIES - EARTH, MOON & SUN.  

 

5R and 5CP will be going on this trip on Thursday 10th October and 5W will be 

going on Thursday 17th October. We will be leaving at 9.30am and returning at 

12.30pm, in time for a normal lunchtime. Children need to wear school uniform as 

usual. 

 

Important: We will need to be advised if your child is sensitive to flashing lights 

or dizzying motion. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs Richardson 

Year 5 leader 

 
 

 

Year 5 trip to Winston Churchill School on Thursday 10th October (5R & 5CP) 

or Thursday 17th October (5W) 

 

 

Child’s Name ______________________________  Class_____ 

 

 

I give permission for my child to attend the trip. 

 

 

Important: We will need to be advised if your child is sensitive to flashing lights 

or dizzying motion. 

 

 

 

Signed: ___________________________parent/guardian 

 

 

 

Headteacher: debbie brown 

Telephone: 01483 529870 

Fax: 01483 529871 

Email: info@northmead.surrey.sch.uk 

web page: www.northmead.surrey.sch.uk 

northmead junior school 

Grange Road 

Guildford 

Surrey 

GU2 9ZA 


